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Snoqualmie Valley Health CEO, Renée K. Jensen, FACHE 

Snoqualmie Valley Health CEO Renée K. Jensen, FACHE, 
Named 2025 Chair of Association of Washington Public 

Hospital Districts 
SNOQUALMIE, WA – Snoqualmie Valley Health CEO Renée K. Jensen, FACHE, has been appointed to 
serve as Board Chair for the Association of Washington Public Hospital Districts (AWPHD) for 2025. This 
one-year term marks a significant opportunity for Jensen to lead and advocate for public hospital 
districts across Washington state. 

Jensen has more than 20 years in healthcare leadership within Washington State and is known as an 
innovative, transparent leader who engages with the community to bring transformational healthcare to 
the communities she serves.  

"My entire career has been dedicated to healthcare, serving in public hospital districts and as a CEO 
since 2007. I am deeply passionate about the unique value AWPHD brings to our hospitals and the 
communities they serve. I am honored to step into this role and look forward to furthering the impact 
AWPHD has in supporting and strengthening public hospital districts across the state." 

Matthew Ellsworth, AWPHD Executive Director, stated that the association was fortunate to have Renée 
chairing the organization. 

Ellsworth shared, "AWPHD is privileged to have a leader such as Renée Jensen serve as our Board Chair. 
Renée’s career long dedication to the Public Hospital District model of community owned care is well 
known and respected statewide. I am looking forward to her vision and leadership as AWPHD continues 
the mission to keep care local.” 
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Jensen is also a member of the Washington State Hospital Association strategic planning and board 
governance committees and the Chair of the Rural Health Enterprise for the Washington State Rural 
Collaborative. 

For more information about Snoqualmie Valley Health, please visit SnoqualmieValleyHealth.org. 

### 
 

About Snoqualmie Valley Health 
 

Snoqualmie Valley Health is the leading healthcare institution serving the Snoqualmie Valley community. Dedicated 
to quality and deeply connected to the community, Snoqualmie Valley Health stands as an independent public 
hospital district that has been unwavering in its commitment to delivering expert and compassionate care since its 
establishment. With a focus on patient-centered care, the hospital district provides a wide range of medical services 
and is dedicated to ensuring the health and well-being of the community it serves. Snoqualmie Valley Health 
provides comprehensive healthcare through its Critical Access Hospital, two primary care clinics, urgent care and 
also offers a diverse array of specialty and outpatient services including therapy and rehabilitation, pediatrics, 
gastroenterology, cardiology, medical aesthetics and behavioral health, among others.  

 

About Association of Washington Public Hospital Districts 
 

The Association of Washington Public Hospital Districts (AWPHD) is a membership organization representing and 
serving all 57 Public Hospital Districts in the State of Washington since 1952. Founded in 1952, AWPHD is a state-
wide association that provides support, advocacy, and education for the Washington State public health hospital 
community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


